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In October 2016, Halton Region began a consultation process for the 2017 development
charges update. A Background Study has been prepared to propose a by-law that will
replace the Region’s existing residential and non-residential water, wastewater (Built
Boundary and Greenfield Areas), roads and general services development charges in
By-law No. 48-12.

The “2017 Halton Development Charge Background Study” for the Region’s
Development Charges By-law was made available to the public on Wednesday
December 14, 2016, and can be obtained at the Office of the Regional Clerk at 1151
Bronte Road, Oakville, Ontario, L6M 3L1. The Study can also be accessed online at
halton.ca/developmentcharges.

Public Meeting

The Development Charges Act, 1997 requires that at least one public meeting be held
prior to the passing of a development charges by-law. The purpose of this public
meeting is to present the 2017 Halton Development Charge Background Study and
proposed by-law and to allow persons to make representations relating to the proposed
by-law.

The public meeting will be held by the Regional Administration and Finance Committee
as follows:

Date: Wednesday, March 22, 2017
Time: 1:30 p.m.
Place: Council Chambers, Halton Regional Centre

1151 Bronte Road, Oakville, Ontario

All interested persons are invited to attend the public meeting and to make
representations. Interested persons should note that the development charge proposals
might change as a result of the meeting and any further staff reports. The final proposal
and by-law will be presented to the Administration and Finance Committee at its regular
meeting on Wednesday, May 10, 2017 at 1:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers.

The final by-law will be presented to Council for approval on Wednesday, June 14, 2017,
at 9:30 a.m. in Council Chambers.

For Further Information

Please direct any questions to Paula Kobli at 905-825-6000, ext. 7184, toll free 1-866-
442-5866, the Regional Municipality of Halton, Finance Department, 1151 Bronte Road,
Oakville, Ontario, L6M 3L1.

If you wish to appear as a delegation at any of the meetings, including the public meeting



(although not a requirement for the public meeting), please call Karyn Bennett at 905-825-
6000, ext. 7254.

Karyn Bennett
Regional Clerk



